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School  Cal endar  
 

   JANUARY
- 23rd - Parent/Teacher Conferences
- 28th - Parent/Teacher Conferences

  FEBRUARY
- 3rd - 7th - CogAt Testing
- 7th - Father/Daughter Dance
- 14th - Valentine's Day Parties
- 17th - NO SCHOOL - President 's 

Day

   MARCH
- 7th - Spring Carnival
- 13th - Mother/Son Bowling
- 23rd - 27th - No School - Spring 

Break 

Meeting 
Save t he Dat e - 2.3.20 

Is your son or daughter coming to Kindergarten next year? If so please plan to join us for an informational meeting. 

Dat e: Monday, February 3rd 

Locat ion: Chardon Middle School LGIR 

Tim e: 5:30 p.m . 
More information on Kindergarten registration can be found on our district webpage:

http://www.chardon.k12.oh.us/REGISTRATION.aspx

* Children m ust  be 5 years old on or  before August  1, 2020 t o at t end Kindergar t en next  fal l . 

Congrat ulat ions t o t he follow ing 3rd grades 
who m et  t heir  Lexia goal last  week 

Jackson Andrews, Mia Coad, Joseph Conkey, 
Valentina Ianiro, Mya Knife, James Midyette, Alex 

Myers, Madelynn Buynak, Nathan Dewey & Logan 
Fuhrmann

http://www.chardon.k12.oh.us/REGISTRATION.aspx


Januar y  27t h - Januar y  31ST
COST: $2.75

MONDAY
POPCORN CHICKEN 

TUESDAY
 BEEF OR CHICKEN TACOS

WEDNESDAY
FRENCH TOAST STICKS & SAUSAGE 

THURSDAY
MINI CHEESE RAVIOLIS 

 
FRIDAY 

PIZZA HUT PIZZA

EVERYDAY LUNCH ALTERNATIVES: Piz z a, PB&J, Sal ad o r  
Yo gur t  & Gr aham Cr acker s

SCHOOL FEES
Remember to pay your school 

fees
KDG - $38.88

1st  Grade - $37.65

2nd  Grade - $57.42

3rd Grade - $52.14

IMPORTANT

BOOK FAIR is coming to 
Park Elementary!!  

The fair  w il l  be open for  st udent  shopping Tuesday January 21st , Wednesday January 24t h, and Monday, 
January 27t h. Parent s are invit ed t o shop t he fair  af t er  school or  on Parent -Teacher  Conference night s, 
Thursday, January 23rd and Tuesday, January 28t h. 

Students will be visiting the book fair during their regular library time. . (Please not e: Mr . Mullaly?s class w il l  be 
com ing t o t he book  fair , Fr iday January 24t h.)

At the book fair, students will have a chance to win prizes by participating in our candy guessing game contest.  
Students who purchase at least one book will be entered in a drawing to win a poster!

Once again, we will be accepting donations for the Scholastic All for Books program during the book fair.  All the 
money we raise will be used to purchase new books for our school library.  Scholastic Book Fairs® will then match 
our monetary donations with a donation of up to one million dollars in books from The Scholastic Possible Fund, 
which distributes books to children in need.  Students who donate a quarter or more to the All for Books drive will 
receive an extra entry in our poster contest! 

While we encourage students to purchase books, there will be other merchandise available for purchase at the book 
fair, such as school supplies and posters. We do ask  for  w r it t en parent al perm ission for  st udent s t o purchase 
post ers. 

New t his year !!  Book  Fair  eWallet
Give st udent s a secure, cash-f ree way t o shop t he fair . There is no charge t o set  up an eWallet . Parent s 

sim ply creat e an account  and aut hor ize a spending l im it  on t heir  credit  card. 

For information about volunteering, purchasing books though the online store, or setting up the eWallet?  visit the 
Book Fair homepage for this information and more ...  https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/parkelementaryschool37

We look forward to seeing you at our book fair!* * * The book fair accepts cash, credit cards, ewallet, and checks payable 
to Park PTO* * *

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/parkelementaryschool37


STAFF SELFIE OF THE WEEK -  Angie Beekm an  

Message from Nurse 
Jackson ....

We have had many cases 
of Strep Throat and a few 

confirmed cases of 
Influenza B.  Please let the 
School  know if your child 

has any contagious 
illnesses. 

Hello my name is Angela Beekman.  I've been an Intervention 
Specialist in Chardon for 13 years.  I spent my first 11 years at 
Maple.  I have two Special Education licenses and a Masters in 
Curriculum Instruction.  I live in Chardon and have a son (Mitch - 22 
years old) and daughter (Bailey - 19 years old).  They both attend 
Kent State University.  When I have free time I really like to read, 
watch movies and scrapbook.  

My goal for this year is to have my students reach their academic 
goals.  I would like them to become independent readers.  



Dear Parents: 

We are getting ready to kick off our American Heart Association Fundraiser in PE class (also known 
as Jump Rope for Heart). Students will be joining up with Perrie, Knox, and other heart hero funds 
to help win the race against heart disease!   This event will take place in our PE classes during 
February.  Our students will be doing a variety of Heart Healthy Activities to promote heart health,  
both physically and emotionally to provide a foundation for not only heart health, but for a health 
future!

Our students today  are facing some tough issues. The latest studies show that more than 50% 
of children in this country are not getting the physical exercise they need to be healthy. Nearly 
1 in 5 is obese. That could lead to serious health problems down the road.

We?re out to change that with the Kids Heart Challenge, a tremendous program from the 
American Heart Association. It features exciting ways to make exercising fun: hoops, jump, 
dance and a Warrior obstacle course. Plus, students will learn how the heart works and the 
importance of eating right to stay healthy. Did you know that approximately 9 out of 10 
children are reported to have a poor diet? Right now, we?re asking for donations for the Kids 
Heart Challenge. The money will go toward research and education that will help save lives in 
our community. 

I?ve challenged my students to reach out to as many friends and family as they can to help 
meet our goal. When you make a donation, our school will also get money for new PE 
equipment, so we can continue keeping our students active and healthy. You can also reach 
out to friends and family to ask for donations as well.   Donations can be given online, or in 
person.  

Your children will be coming home with permission slips to be allowed to participate in the 
fundraising portion of this event.  There are easy directions on the form as well if you wish to 
sign up online, and get donations that way as well!!  

Thanks so much in advance, more information will be following as we are getting pumped up 
to show our students how to care of their hearts and bodies with cardio pumping challenges 
and activities!!

Mrs. Mary  Pat Martin (marypat.martin@chardonschools.org)

Mr. Jordan Hazen (jordan.hazen@chardonschools.org)

mailto:marypat.martin@chardonschools.org
mailto:jordan.hazen@chardonschools.org










BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION
1. Purchase or check your home for one of the hundreds of products with Box Tops on 
    them
2. Clip Box Tops from participating products.  Every Box Top is wor t h $0.10
3. PTO contests are held throughout the year 

GIANT EAGLE - APPLES FOR STUDENTS
All purchases made with a Giant Eagle  Advantage Card will earn points for Park.                            
Registering is easy.  Just follow these steps:

1. Visit: www.gianteagle.com/ATS
2. Enter your Giant Eagle Advantage Card number (which appears on the bar code)
3. Enter the school code:  0812

AMAZON
Please use our school link when accessing Amazon.com:  
www.am azon.com /?t ag=char locascho-20.  This school rewards link takes you directly 
to Amazon.com, where you are able to browse and shop just as you normally would.  
Each month Amazon pays Park PTO up to 10% of all purchases made by shoppers who 
reached Amazon through our link.  You will see the regular Amazon homepage all the 
bookkeeping is done behind the scenes.  

HERE ARE A FEW WAYS TO SUPPORT PARK SCHOOL IN A BIG WAY ...

 

 

 BOOK FAIR is coming to 
 Park Elementary!!  

The fair  w il l  be open for  st udent  shopping Tuesday January 21st , Wednesday January 24t h, and 
Monday, January 27t h. Parent s are invit ed t o shop t he fair  af t er  school or  on Parent -Teacher  
Conference night s, Thursday, January 23rd and Tuesday, January 28t h.   

Students will be visiting the book fair during their regular library time. . (Please not e: Mr . Mullaly?s class 
w il l  be com ing t o t he book  fair , Fr iday January 24t h.) 

At the book fair, students will have a chance to win prizes by participating in our candy guessing game 
contest. Students who purchase at least one book will be entered in a drawing to win a poster! 

Once again, we will be accepting donations for the Scholastic All for Books program during the book fair.  
All the money we raise will be used to purchase new books for our school library.  Scholastic Book Fairs® 
will then match our monetary donations with a donation of up to one million dollars in books from The 
Scholastic Possible Fund, which distributes books to children in need.  Students who donate a quarter or 
more to the All for Books drive will receive an extra entry in our poster contest!  

While we encourage students to purchase books, there will be other merchandise available for purchase 
at the book fair, such as school supplies and posters. We do ask  for  w r it t en parent al perm ission for  
st udent s t o purchase post ers.  

ANNUAL UPDATE ON INFINITE CAMPUS
The annual updat e m ust  be com plet ed by ALL CHARDON LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT HOUSEHOLDS,  
even if  you regist ered t h is past  spr ing or  sum m er .  This ensures t hat  we have t he m ost  accurat e 

inform at ion.

- Only a parent or guardian can complete the annual update
- Please note that this CANNOT be completed on a phone, IPAD, etc.  You need to use a desktop or laptop.  

If you are unable to access the update, please check your pop-up blockers
- You must have a Parent Portal Account.  If you do not have one please contact the office at 440.285.4067
- Login to your Parent Portal through Infinite Campus: 

http:// lgca.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/chardon.jsp
- On the bottom left-hand side you will see the "ONLINE REGISTRATION" link
- Your student information is then pre-populated.  Proceed through each screen and update or add any 

information that is needed
- When you have finished, click "SUBMIT"

IM
PORTANT:

W
e still have 40 students 

who need to com
plete 

their Annual Update  
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